
Gift for Alberto and his son Bruno
Dear Colleagues,  Exciting news! We have gained a new RET
family member! � We are pleased to announce that Alberto’s
son - Bruno - was born on 18 August! To welcome Bruno,
we're collecting money for a small gift from us.   Thank you in
advance! RESEC team

Cel zrzutki
1 zł

Zeskanuj kod qr aparatem telefonu lub
wejdź pod adres
https://zrzutka.pl/64jkh2

https://zrzutka.pl/64jkh2

